December 11, 1962

Oscar Bourg Drilling Co.
P. O Box 953
Midland, Texas
Dear Sirs

I am writing you in regart to your State Well #1, in the
SW SW, Section 2-145-31E,

We find this well does not have a sign on it, please read
Rule 103 in our Statewide Rules and Regulations.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong
Supervisor, District #2
MLA/ jw
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